
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 24, 1998 

 

 

 

 

Mr. William H. Leary 

Senior Director 

Records and Access Management 

National Security Council 

Old Executive Office Building, Room 392 

Washington, D.C. 20504 

 

Dear Bill: 

 

As I mentioned to you by phone, it has been a pleasure to work with you during the past few years.  

We have appreciated your wisdom and timely interventions.   

 

I am enclosing the resumes of staff members who are interested in working at NSC.  They have Top 

Secret/SCI clearances.  I can also add that I have worked with them and can recommend them highly 

to you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at home (703-481-8196) if it would be helpful to have a 

candid evaluation of their qualifications. 

 

I hope that our paths cross again before too long. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 


